
 

 

Year Three! 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 

A big thank you to all the grown ups that were able to come to school  
for Keller and Mandela’s decorations afternoon. It was wonderful to see 

so many of you and the children had a lot of fun making their snow 
globes and baubles!  

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

REMINDER   

CURIE CLASS DECORATIONS AFTERNOON—MONDAY 16TH     
DECEMBER (2-3PM) 

English! 

Steel Pan Performance 

We hope you enjoyed coming to see 
our Year 3s perform on the steel pans.  

It has been a joy to see their confi-
dence and ability increase each week.  

Thank you to those who were able to 
join us in celebrating our work over 

the last term! 

Over the last four weeks, the children have been 
writing a Science Fiction narrative based on the Iron 
Man by Ted Hughes. The children have had great fun 
dreaming up their own adventures and will be pub-
lishing their narratives this week! We are extremely 
proud of the hard work they have put into this writing  
as they have all worked incredibly hard this half term.  

Recommended Read 

 

Boot: Small 
Robot, Big 
Adventure  

By  

Shane      
Hegarty  


